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Holiday Dump Hours
Please note that the dump will be closed on Wednesday, December 24th. In order to accommodate for this we will instead open the dump on December 23rd at the regular dump hours of 1:00pm-4:00pm.


New City Recorder/Manager
The city council would like to thank Kristin for a job well done during her time as the city recorder/manager. She left us in mid-November, and we wish her the best as she moves on to her new job.
As of December 1st we welcome Josh Walker to position. Due to the short vacancy, we are experiencing a back-log of tasks to be completed. Please be assured that we are catching up and things should be back to normal in January. If you have any questions, comments, or concerns please stop by the city and we will be happy to assist you.
The city hall hours will be limited in the month of December. Please see below for expected operating hours for the month, and regular operating hours will begin in on January 5th.

Dec 8-11:        8:00am-11:00am
Dec 15-16:      8:00am-11:00am
Dec 18-19:      8:00am-2:00pm
Dec 22-23:      8:00am-2:00pm
Dec 29-31:      8:00am-2:00pm

















LET IT SNOW!
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are happy to announce that the city has purchased a new snow plow for the city truck. This should help us to maintain the roads with minimal heavy equipment being driven on the city roads. Remember to please drive slow on our city streets!
















	upcoming events

	12/09
	Monthly City Council Meeting @6pm
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